
2015 Affordable Housing Program

Achieve community lending and business development goals!
FHLBank Atlanta’s Affordable Housing Program (AHP) Competitive supports the acquisition, construction, rehabilitation, and 

development of affordable rental and ownership housing. Up to $500,000 in real estate equity will be awarded per project to 

FHLBank Atlanta’s member financial institutions and their community housing partners through a competitive application process.

Applications will be available beginning June 1, 2015. The deadline for submitting applications 
is July 2, 2015.

Learn More!
Join us for a webinar to learn about AHP requirements for 2015 and important tips for submitting a successful application. 

Find a date that works for you below and visit the Events calendar on our website, www.fhlbatl.com. to register.

How to be a Successful AHP Applicant Webinar: 
 • Tuesday, March 24 at 2 p.m.  

 • Friday, April 24 at 10 a.m.  

 • Tuesday, May 19 at 2 p.m.  

AHP supports your business development goals by helping your institution: 
 • Reach new customers and borrowers

 • Achieve community lending goals

 • Reduce loan-to-value and increase debt service coverage for first mortgages

 • Build its profile and reputation in the community

 • Facilitate economic development, job creation, and tax base growth

Simply applying for AHP is a CRA-eligible activity!
We encourage you to reach out to your customers that are developers, community housing nonprofits, and others involved 

in affordable housing development to notify them of this valuable opportunity.

Call us today to discuss opportunities with the AHP. Our team members are experts in housing development and finance 

and are ready to help you submit a successful application.

Joel Brockmann  404.888.8156 jbrockmann@fhlbatl.com 

Don Billingsley  404.888.8341 dbillingsley@fhlbatl.com 

James Monaghan  404.888.8429 jmonaghan@fhlbatl.com 

Glenn Stewart  404.888.5348 gstewart@fhlbatl.com 

Clarissa Weaver 404.888.5687 cweaver@fhlbatl.com 


